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DATE 


Dear NAME:


On behalf of the American Planning Association, I would like to express our gratitude for helping host the event [ACTIVITY TITLE] on [DATE].  We hope the participants found the experience to be rewarding, informational and fun.  [INSERT PERSONAL MESSAGE ABOUT EVENT]

This event is one of hundreds that are currently taking place across the U.S. and abroad as part of APA’s Ambassador Program.   This program supports APA members who volunteer their time, experience and talents to advancing the public understanding of planning and promote the planning profession.  We welcome any and all feedback, by emailing ambassadors@planning.org.  

Here is a link to a [STORY, BLOG, POST, ETC.] for you to share and use in the manners that works best for you.  Again, thank you for partnering with APA on this event.  I hope we can collaborate in the future. 


Sincerely,
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COMPANY
TITLE
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American Planning Association

Making Great Communities Happen

Please reply to

Chicago office

122 South Michigan Avenue
Suite 1600

Chicago, IL 60603
p312431.9100

f 312.431.9985

planning.org

National Headquarters

1776 Massachusetts Avenue, NW
Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

p 202.872.0611

f 202.872.0643

Robert B. Hunter, FAICP, President
American Planning Association

W. Paul Farmer, FAICP,
Executive Director & Chief Executive Officer
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